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History: In 2014, Public Act 14-163, “An Act Concerning the  

Responsibilities of the Water Planning Council,” became effective.  The Act 

directed the Water Planning Council (WPC) to develop a State Water Plan 

and periodically update the Plan.  Such a Plan was developed with         

considerable stakeholder input,  submitted to the General Assembly, and 

approved on June 5, 2019. 

 The WPC is advised by a legislatively established Water Planning 

Council Advisory Group (WPCAG) composed of representatives from water 

utilities, various business and industry interests, environmental and       

recreation interests, agricultural interests, regional councils of government 

and public health districts. 

 Upon adoption of the Plan, the WPC has been working 

with available resources to implement Plan recommendations 

in a prioritized manner, including establishing a                     

representative  stakeholder workgroup to assist with Plan  

implementation.  At the direction of the WPC, this               

Implementation Workgroup (IWG) and the WPCAG have 

formed a number of ad hoc work groups, open to all who are 

interested in a group's area of focus.  This has proven      

effective in bringing together stakeholders interested in     

supporting ongoing efforts to implement the Plan. 

                For more information about the state water plan, please visit 
            https://portal.ct.gov/Water/Water-Planning-Council/State-Water-Plan 
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